ADIRONDACK BroADcCASTING Co.,INC.

Rapio CENTRE
ALBANY, NEW YORE

January 15, 1944

Mr. S. R. Horss

R. 3, Bradford

Messachusetts

Dear Sir:

Your report of reception of WABY on Januery 10, 1944 at

3,00 a.m. is correct and this letter will sarve as verifica-
tione.

Thank you for reporting our progranm.

lie are always glad to hear fram our distent listeners.

Respectfully,

Agsistent Manager

DR: f



